Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you so much to all those who have entered a team for our Adult Quiz Night on Friday 19th May at Reddingmuirhead Community Hall.

We have now reached capacity. However, if you are still interested in entering a team, I'm happy to put you on a waiting list in case any of the current teams have to pull out. Please drop an email to friendsatbraeshigh@gmail.com.

We also intend to hold a **tombola** during the event and would be extremely grateful for any donations to be used as prizes (items such as boxes of chocolates, bottles of wine/gin/vodka, candles, diffusers, tea lights, gift sets.....). Please drop any donations into the school reception inside the main entrance.

Kind regards

Susan MacKinnon (Friends at Braes Chairperson)